
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 11, 2021 5:40:18 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 2:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Florence  and Marsha Field

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
OEB, file#EB-2020-0246,
We were shocked to see your thinking of removing the Seasonal Rate Class. Our family has owned a seasonal
cottage for almost 40 years. This cottage is only used during the late spring, summer, and early fall. The winter
months we cannot use because it is not a 4 season cottage. We are not equipped for heat during these months. Our
family will now be penalized from Hydro One in the billing and cost of providing Hydro to our summer cottage.
This looks to us like a money grab by the province to support the high pensions of Hydro's employees. How is this
helping the growth of low-density areas?  This is increasing costs and discouraging tourism, which will reflect on
the costs of those full-time residences.  In the 40 years, we have owned, Hydro has only assisted us once, I need
more clarification on why you feel we are not paying enough?

-- Attachment --




